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NUMBER OF ATTENDEES ALLOWED
With the latest easing of Qld Government restrictions TAS and Junior
TAS sport will continue in term 1 of 2021 with no spectator restrictions.
However, it is important to be aware that there are still government
restrictions in place and for us to maintain compliance with those
restrictions, we ask that spectators do not loiter after the game they
have come to watch, especially at an indoor venue, where total
numbers are limited and additional spectators will impact on our
ability to allow families to watch their children play TAS sport.

 

TAS has constructed the following plan to assist the Association’s return to sport. All
restrictions outlined in this return to play update are in conjunction with state and federal
governments’ recent health advice. These restrictions are valid for both TAS and Junior TAS
fixtures and anyone attending these fixtures is required to abide by these guidelines.

ARRIVE, PLAY, GO
TAS and Junior TAS matches have not been time managed to allow
movement of spectators and players before new matches begin. The
current restrictions allow for teams to move onto court while the
previous teams are moving off the court. However, to ensure we remain
within the relaxed governmental guidelines, it is best if players and
spectators arrive for their game, play or watch their game and then move
on. This is especially important at our indoor venues where total
numbers are limited.

VENUE DIRECTIONS & CHECK IN
Each school has multiple venues in play each week. It is important that
you follow the directions of each of our schools as they will all have
different ways to manage their compliance with the governmental
guidelines. One thing that all schools will have in common is the use of
QR code check ins to help us manage our contact tracing. It is
extremely important that you check in whenever you arrive at a
different school venue.

VENUE RESTRICTIONS

o   It is a condition of entry that every person attending a
TAS fixture will comply with the protocols the Association has put in
place, regardless of the school at which they attend fixtures.
o   You must follow the instructions of the Biosafety officer/s
at all times.
o   You must follow the directions of signs and staff of the
school at which you visit.
o All attendees must check in via the advertised QR check in code.
o  If you have recently returned from overseas, feel unwell or display
any signs of COVID-19 or reside at home with someone displaying
symptoms of COVID-19 you are not to enter a TAS venue.

SOCIAL DISTANCING
We ask that all spectators engage in social distancing while
spectating at TAS or Junior TAS events.

CANTEEN AVAILABILITY
Canteens will be available at the host school’s discretion.
All TAS and Junior TAS canteens will be COVID compliant, which in
some cases may mean no canteen, or fewer canteen staff, or less
variety of food supplies. Please be patient and understand the canteen
volunteers are working within the constraints placed upon them.


